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Statement by Senator Miller on the Closure of Oscar Mayer Plant in Madison 

 

Madison – “Kraft Heinz – Oscar Mayer closing their plant in Madison is a crushing loss 

to our community and our great state. Oscar Mayer has been a fixture in our community 

for over 100 years. Losing 1000+ jobs in the Madison area is devastating to our economy. 

My thoughts are with the employees and their families who come home today facing an 

uncertain future. It is my hope they will be able to continue to make Madison their home 

and use the resources available in Dane County for job retraining.” 

 

#END# 

 

 


